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BURGLARIES

Dear Householder

The Rawmarsh Neighbourhood Policing Team, based at Rawmarsh Police station, wish to inform you of recent burglaries in your area. 

All agencies involved within the team are taking the problem seriously and are doing everything possible to prevent them and apprehend those responsible, including stepping up local patrols, working with specialist departments and offering crime prevention advice.  

In the meantime, you too can help! Please make sure all doors and windows are locked and secure when you leave your property or go to bed. If you go out into the garden, please ensure your house is secure and valuables are not left on show and within easy access. Valuables, such handbags, keys (house & car) and money, should always be out of view so as not to be easily seen from outside. Further crime prevention advice can be found online at websites such as Police.uk and South Yorkshire Police website.  
Do you have any Information?

If you do have any Information that may help identify those responsible for these offences, then please contact the Neighbourhood Policing Team on 101 or via the online portal. 
Alternatively, if you wish to remain anonymous, contact Crime Stoppers on 0800 555 111.

Help us to help you!

Thank you for reading this letter.
Rawmarsh Neighbourhood Policing Team
